

The Crossley Heath School

Head Teacher: Lynnette Cassidy, MBA

The Crossley Heath School, Savile Park, Halifax, West Yorkshire HX3 0HG
Tel: 01422 360272 • e-mail: admin@crossleyheath.org.uk

7 December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Prizegiving Event – Monday 18 December

On Monday 18 December, we will be hosting our traditional Prizegiving event in the Sports Hall. This is an annual event that celebrates the successes of our previous year 13 and year 11 students. As a member of our string group, I am writing to invite your child to play in the foyer area as the audience arrive. During the school day, the string group will come out of a lesson to rehearse. In the evening, they will perform at 6:15 as the audience arrive. They need to arrive at the Sports Hall by 6pm. All bags, coats and instrument cases are to be left upstairs in the fitness suite. After performing, I am happy for students to leave straight away provided they are picked up from the back car park, where I will supervise collection. This will be at around 6:45. Unfortunately, parents are unable to attend the actual performance as audience space is limited.

String group members are representing the school in this important event and therefore need to be dressed smartly in full uniform. We are very pleased to have live music happening and hope that the string group are equally excited and keen to be involved. They, of course, will be rewarded with House Points for their participation.

Please scan the QR code below or click the link and sign to give permission for their participation and confirmation that they will be picked up at the end. This needs to be completed by Monday 11 December please. Thank you for your support.

https://forms.office.com/e/rprHgwLEgS

Yours faithfully,

Mr R Nimmo Head of Music





